
Do you think the winter is off with a 
bang? Big question for a while 
yesterday as to whether or not Pomona 
would meet last night – but they did 
and you will get the report tonight.

Thanks to all for the supper this 
evening. Nice to have an early 
Thanksgiving banquet. I hear that it is 
a true potluck – that can be fun, hope it 
all worked out for the best.

Next meeting, November 23 and Sara 
has the refreshment detail. May need 
some help, right Sara? Speaking of 
Sara, I hear that she is able to 
“navigate” without the walker now. 
Keep up the good work and let's hope 
this is the end of your troubles.

Report on the Holiday Bazaar and 
Cookie Walk – all good news – many, 
many thanks to all those who baked 
and decorated and worked and helped 
in any way. Great cooperation.

Community Service

Think about what you do and what can 
be attributed to the Grange Community 
Service Program. We need to keep 
track of the time spent in service to 
others in the name of the grange. 

Here are some of the ways we can 
serve ---

1. Cookies taken to Laurel Hill to be 
enjoyed by the staff. A nice platter 
which was most appreciated.

2. Music by Mary & John Sullivan 
every Tuesday night at Laurel Hill.

3. Count up and keep track of your 
coupons, given to some one to help.

4. Keep track of time you spend 
transporting people to the doctor or 
hospital.

5. Knit or crochet a lap robe for 
someone.

6. What do you do? What do you 
give? Write it down. Remember this 
is not just a one-time-thing. Take 
credit when credit is due.

 

More than I thought I'd have to tell you – 
Have a great potluck!

    Marion
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